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Hey! My name is Rob and I study HSPS at Homerton College. I am running to be part of the 

Council of the School of Humanities and Social Sciences as I believe that I could act as a 

successful bridge between students and the various humanity and social science faculties. 

Providing a friendly and approachable point of communication for student is of central 

importance to me. My aim would be to combat the discrepancies of opportunity between the 

different colleges within the field of humanities and social sciences. The chance of success in 

your degree should not be dependent on the college you attend and such disparities can be 

partly resolved by carefully collating the various experiences of undergraduates on a university-

wide level. Accountability and communication are fundamental in any effort to maximise the 

potential for success in the departments of the school. I am a firm believer that in order to 
improve the quality of the teaching and learning process, the views of the learners must be 

considered and so, if elected, I will strive towards the goal of putting students at the centre of 

their own curriculum.  

 


